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Urban Planning Committee Report 
Gondola Feasibility/Constructability Study Cost 
 

THIS ITEM WAS REFERRED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A 
COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Administration Recommendation 

That the April 9, 2019, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development 
report CR_6126, be received for information. 

 

History 

• At the April 9, 2019, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the April 9, 
2019, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report CR_6126 
was considered and the item was referred to City Council without a 
Committee recommendation. 
 

• At the April 9, 2019, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the Committee 
heard from I. O’Donnell, Downtown Business Association; J. Hansen-
Carlson, A. Wheaton and P. Boyle, Prairie Sky Gondola; M. Kazda; and  
C. Klassen. 
 

• At the April 9, 2019, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the following 
motion was not put: 
 
That Administration continue to work with Prairie Sky Gondola in pursuit of 
the Phase 1 Preliminary Economic and Technical Assessment and report 
back to Urban Planning Committee on: 
 

• the results of the Preliminary Economic and Technical Assessment 
• exploration of options for exclusivity, and 
• a high level project plan developed by Prairie Sky Gondola 

 

Attachment 

April 9, 2019, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report 
CR_6126 
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